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Mark your calendar! 

Capitol Jam VIII 

Tuesday, February 22, 2022 

 

We hope you’ll be able to attend the eighth annual 
Capitol Jam VIII legislative reception on 

Tuesday, February 22, 2022. 



JohnsonPossKirby and Tennessee Performing Arts Center (TPAC) set the stage of the historic 
War Memorial Auditorium for members, staff, and others to put on a great musical show for the 
General Assembly. 

This evening is always a great time to speak with legislators, have fun, and show your support 
for TPAC and its mission to enrich lives and promote economic vitality through meaningful and 
relevant experiences in the arts. 

Thank you to TPAC Board Member Nathan Poss for all he does to make this night a 
success.                                                                                                                  

 

RSVP is not required but encouraged by contacting ksheft@tpac.org. 
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